
From: Diane Holmes
To: SHS Exhibits
Date: Thursday, May 04, 2017 4:54:48 PM

Dear Sirs: 
 
Please do not implement HB 2004-A.  It would severely impact my only source of rental income.  I
would have to sell my rental.  These demands in favor of the tenant make no sense.  I would have to
pay relocation costs?  No Way.  Please vote NO on the bill.
 
Diane Holmes
Ken Holmes
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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